## Thank You

The family of John (Red) Wagner wish to thank all those who attended the Celebration of Life for Red in Dawson Creek on May 20, 2017.

We would like to extend a special thank you to Tiger Office Plus and the people who made donations to the BC Cancer Foundation in memory of Red. Sincere thanks to Dr. Roux and Janet at the Elgin clinic; Tenille and staff at the Clinic Drug Store; Dr. Venter and Leslie in Oncology, the home care nurses and nurses at the hospital who ensured that Red had the best of care in the last year of his life. Red loved the Peace Country and the people who live here, often stating he lived a rich and fulfilling life with "no regrets"!